
  

28 September 2023 

To the Householder 

Invitation to pizza party 

It’s been a long and challenging project, but the Awatea Pump Station project 
is nearing completion. 

The pump station has undergone final checks and is complete. Our contractor 
is now finishing the last stages of road reinstatement (putting down asphalt) 
and landscaping. 

We expect equipment and traffic management to be removed by Friday, 6 
October, when the road will reopen to normal traffic. 

We know that this project has been disruptive and we thank you for your 
ongoing patience while we completed this vital piece of infrastructure. 

You’re invited 

Councillor Campbell Rollo, our infrastructure team and I would like to invite 
you to a pizza party celebration and thank you. 

Date: 7 October 

Time: 12 noon 

Location: Awatea Place, carpark by the pump station 

I hope to see you there. 

Yours sincerely, 

   
on Dr Nick Smith 

Mayor of Nelson 
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